
 

 

 

Friday 24th January 2020 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to the children in ALL YEAR GROUPS who achieved 100% attendance this week. They will take turns to 

look after the Attendance Cup this week.  

 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 100% 

YEAR 1 100% 

YEAR 2 100% 

YEAR 3 100% 

YEAR 4 100% 

AUTHOR VISIT 
The children from Nursery up to Year 4 had a fantastic time with children’s author Alan Windram on Monday 
morning. They were so enthusiastic and engaged during the session which inolved Alan reading his book ‘One Button 
Benny’, singing, dancing, discussion, questioning and learning how an illustrator plans and delivers their art work. 
Those children who were able to bring money, purchased their favourite book and Alan happily signed their copy.  
More photos on the website. 
 

     
 
FRIENDS FROM THE VILLAGE 
The children in Class 2 were tremendous hosts on Wednesday and welcomed our Friends from the Village in a 
confident and friendly manner. They enjoyed colouring , reading, playing games together and a super game of Bingo. 
Thank you to Emily, Mia and Jacob for being brilliant Bingo callers. 

     
 
PARENT E-SAFETY SESSION 
All parents are invited to attend an e-safety session with John Devlin, an e-safety office from Northumberland 
County Council on TUESDAY 25TH FEBRUARY at 2.15pm in the school hall. Please try to attend as these sessions are 
always very helpful with up to date informationand advice about social media and online safety.  



 
THANK YOU FROM MRS ROWCROFT  
The school received a card from Mrs Rowcroft thanking everyone for her lovely flowers and vouchers. 
 
‘MINI ‘EASTER PRODUCTION 
Instead of the usual Easter Service, this year we have decided to present a mini production of A Tale of Three Trees. 
The children in Reception to Year 4 will be involved. There will be two performances on Tuesday 31st March at 
9.15am and 2.30pm. We hope you can join us. 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE FRIENDS 
Tuck shop will open today at 3.05pm. 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS UPDATE  
NO MESSY CHURCH DURING THE SPRING TERM 

 
ZUMBA-PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS TRAINERS TO WEAR FOR ZUMBA 

 
 
Dates for your diary 
Thursday 6th February:   Blue Cross Pet care talk 

Friday 7th February:   Into the Woods Storytelling Project 

Thursday 13th February:  Gymnastics Competition (Team of 6 TBC) 

Last day of term 

Friday 14th February:   Teacher Day 

Monday 24th February:   Start of spring 2nd term 

Tuesday 25th February:   Parent e-safety session at 2.15pm 

Wednesday 26th February:  Friends from the Village (Class 3) 

Tuesday 3rd March:   Operation Encompass PSHE session-Class 3 

Thursday 5th March:   Swimming starts 

Wednesday 25th February:  Puppet workshop-Queens Hall-Years 2,3 and 4 (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 31st March:   ‘A Tale of Three Trees’-9.15am and 2.30pm 

Friday 3rd April:    Break up for Easter 

 
 

 
 

 


